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ISOFAR news from the year 2021

December 31, 2021

Message from the ISOFAR president 2021


Dear ISOFAR members,

the second CoVid-19 year is gone, and we all have face difficulties in our scientific work and networking again. ISOFAR 
actions in 2021 to keep the network of Organic Farming researchers alive as much as possible. We were able to organiz
scientific congress in Rennes, France, had our General Assembly, and contributed to several online events. Thanks to al
done all the organization under severe difficulties. The Journal ORGA is still our best "child" and growing well. If you hav
publishing, please consider our journal as well.

I hope, in 2022 the conditions will be better for global networking of the Organic Farming scientists. ISOFAR has planed
together with friends around the world. We will start a regular webinar on Organic Farming research, will hold a worksho
2nd Organic Expo in September 2022 in South Korea, be partner of the 5th African Organic Conference. You as membe
work for a global network.

Thank you very much for your contribution and support.

On behalf of the new elected ISOFAR world board: Jessica (vice-president), Daniel (treasurer), Raffaele (ORGA), Reza, J
Mahesh, Wahyudi, Victor, Khaled and Khalid.

Regards

Gerold

December 15, 2021

ORGA 4-2021 is available


Dear Reader,

We are pleased to deliver your requested table of contents alert for Organic Agriculture. Volume 11, Issue 4 is now avai
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